
 
 

March 23, 2018 

City Clerk's Office 
Toronto City Hall 
100 Queen Street West 
Toronto, Ontario 
M5H 2N2 

Response to Administrative Inquiry 
Re: Administrative Inquiry on Traffic Control Warrants 

Councillor Janet Davis submitted an Administrative Inquiry under Municipal Code S27-61 to seek 
information regarding previous direction by Council for Transportation Services to review current 
warrants for traffic controls and provide recommendations for changes to enhance safety, and to 
determine an updated timeline for reporting. 

1. Has the General Manager, Transportation Services reviewed the current warrants for 
traffic control measures and drafted a report to be submitted to the Public Works and 
Infrastructure Committee with recommendations for changes to enhance safety?

Transportation Services has been working to review existing traffic control warrants to identify 
recommendations to improve road safety of our most vulnerable road users including pedestrians 
and cyclists and to ensure that current City warrants are consistent with best practice and the latest 
provincial guidance, where applicable.  

A forthcoming report is being drafted and will include recommendations on specific changes to 
existing traffic control warrants.  

2. What is the updated timeline to receive that report since the original deadline of Q1 of 
2017 has now passed?

The report is scheduled to be submitted to the May 18, 2018 Public Works and Infrastructure 
Committee.  

Yours truly, 

City Clerk's Office 
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Barbara Gray 
General Manager  
Transportation Services 
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